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2014 GRADING OF TEAMS 
 
 
Attached to this notice are the initial team grading lists for the 2014 Winter football season. 
 
Your patience in this grading process is appreciated. 
 
TO NOTE: 

1. Clubs, through their President/Secretary (or designate), may in writing lodge an appeal against 
grading using the attached form. 

2. Appeals must be lodged by 5pm, Friday 14
th
 March 2014. This will enable any final adjustments to 

be made over the weekend and thus final lists to be issued. 
3. Clubs that nominated teams in the U17, U18 & U21 female divisions have been included in the 

Women’s Intermediate League. Teams have been allocated either division 1 or 2 based upon the 
playing strength of the team compared to all others entered across those divisions. 

4. A Five Dock team that nominated for the U17 male division have been promoted to the U18 division 
to enable that competition to proceed. The team promoted from the 17s to the 18s has been 
selected taking into account the ability of those teams that originally nominated for the U18 division 
and of course that of the promoted team. 

5. AA Saturday Men – with the introduction of the Bill Brackenbury Cup, all men’s teams in the All Age 
Saturday will be playing a division (in name), possibly two, higher than they may have anticipated 
being graded. 

6. The Competition Secretary is endeavouring to create a draw as soon as practicable taking into 
account the delays that have occurred during grading. 

 
REMINDER – All players and team staff must be registered in MFC and subsequently CompMan prior to 
taking the field of play. It is imperative this is undertaken to protect the individuals who are participating in 
our competition. 
 
ID CARDS – Once you finalise all members of your teams (to your best knowledge) you are to advise the 
Association to enable your cards to be printed. If you have particular age groups that are ready to go then 
advise – do not wait until the whole club is ready. The sooner we are advised your teams are ready the card 
printing process can commence and thus get returned to you. 
 
 

Trent Thomas 
Manager Football Operations 
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